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February 20, 2020 

 

Bryan Lees 

Colorado Calumet Co., Inc.  

PO Box 1169 

Golden, CO 80402 

 

RE: Adequacy Review, Technical Revision #4 (TR-04), Detroit City Mine, Permit File No. M-2017-003 

 

Dear Mr. Lees, 

 

On January 29, 2020, Request for Technical Revision TR-04 was filed with the Division addressing changes to 

the Detroit City Mine, Permit No. M-2017-003. Please be advised that on February 28, 2020, the application for 

TR-04 may be deemed inadequate and denied unless the following adequacy items are addressed to the Division’s 

satisfaction. Please respond to these adequacy issues with a letter summarizing each response, to the numbered 

items below, in a cover letter titled “Adequacy Review Response TR-04; M-2017-003”.  

 

1. Please revise Number 6 of the Waste Rock Sampling Plan to reflect that a sample will be taken from 

every 2000 cubic yards of waste rock that is transported to the surface of the mine instead of the waste 

rock that the mine ships offsite.  

 

2. To ensure results are submitted more timely to the Division, please revise Number 7 of the Waste Rock 

Sampling Plan to state that sample results will be provided to the Division instead of as a part of the 

annual report.  

 

This concludes the Division’s adequacy review of TR-04. Subsequent to receipt and review of the Operator’s 

response to these items, the Division may identify additional items. As a reminder, please be advised TR-04 may 

be deemed inadequate, and the request may be denied on February 28, 2020, unless the above mentioned 

adequacy review items are addressed to the satisfaction of the Division. 

 

If you need additional information or have any questions, please contact me at Division of Reclamation, Mining 

and Safety, 1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO 80203, by telephone at 303-866-3567 x8132, or by email at 

elliott.russell@state.co.us.  

 

Sincerely, 

 
Elliott R. Russell 

Environmental Protection Specialist 

 

ec: Jason Musick with DRMS, jason.musick@state.co.us 

 Ben Langenfeld with Greg Lewicki and Associates, benl@lewicki.biz 
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